
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Friday, September 27, 2024 10:48:33 AM
To: GMCB - Health Systems Finances<GMCB.HealthSystemsFinances@vermont.gov>; Foster,

Owen<Owen.Foster@vermont.gov>; Barrett, Susan<Susan.Barrett@vermont.gov>; Barber,
Michael<Michael.Barber@vermont.gov>; Walsh, Thom<Thom.Walsh@vermont.gov>; Murman,
David<David.Murman@vermont.gov>; Lunge, Robin<Robin.Lunge@vermont.gov>; Holmes,
Jessica A.<Jessica.A.Holmes@vermont.gov>; Hengstler, Mark<Mark.Hengstler@vermont.gov>;
LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Comment: Hospital Budget 2024-09-27T10:48:30Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 9/27/2024 10:48:30 AM

Name: Sean
Affiliation:

Town/City: Barre

Topic: Hospital Budget

Comment: Perhaps the board can consider the CEO compensation the the UVMMC network hosiptails be
dialed back. They can save a lot of money and pay the people that do the work instead of a person with a
signature stamp and a tendancy to take credit where it's not due

Post Comment: Yes


